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COME AND SPEND THE SUMMER 

BY GEORGIAN BAY! 

 
Midwives Nottawasaga is seeking a locum General Registrant from June 10 to Sept 15 2019 to 

join our busy small town/rural practice in Collingwood, Ontario.   
 

Spend your summer in our beautiful catchment area!  Highlights are Wasaga Beach (world’s 
longest freshwater beach), the Bruce Trail (as well as many other trails), Georgian Bay, lovely 

small towns and villages including Creemore and Thornbury.   Our region is famous for cycling, 
hiking, kayaking, and sailing, as well as countless other outdoor adventures.  Blue Mountain 
Village is almost as bustling in “green season” as it is in the ski season.  The lifestyle in the 

Collingwood area is second to none.  
 

This position is shared care and shared call on a Team of 3.  Caseload is .75.  3 weeks off are 
included (2 wks in July and 1 in August), as well as regular weekends off. 

 
We hold privileges at Collingwood General & Marine Hospital.  Approximately 90% of our births 

are at CGMH with the rest planned for home.  CGMH is a level 1 hospital.   We manage 
epidurals.  Oxytocin augmentation and induction are a transfer of care to our collegial team of 3 

female obstetricians who collaborate with us to provide continuity of care when TOC occurs.  
 

We enjoy exceptionally collegial relationships within the Maternity Care Team at CGMH (RTs, 
RNs, Anaesthesia, GPs, OB/Gyns) as well as with allied health professionals in the community.   

 
Please send your CV to info@midwivesnottawasaga.org. We look forward to hearing from you, 

and will be happy to answer any questions you may have.   
 

Please note, only those applicants who will be interviewed will be contacted. 
 
 

Thank you for your interest!   
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